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6 July 1932 )

General Mgr.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocaission
!!aterials Certification and Procedures Branch
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mv. Te. Attentions a) NRC License No. SUB-1193
b) Control No. 20835

Dear lir. Baggett:
Production

In response to your letter dated June 30, 1982, the activity for
which Chamberlain was licensed at the Denver, Iowa Test Site was
never conducted at that facility. As a result, no radioactive.

Qualiiv materials were ever int.roduced at that location so there were no
Control materials or vastes to be disposed of or no need for a'close-out

survey.

Very truly yours,
Military
Programs

Cip)ERLAINMANUFACTURINGCORPORATION
*

ar%yD.WilcoxL
Solar
Programs Radiation Safety Officer
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